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13 October 2020 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

We have received an email letter communication from Mr. Weir (Minister for Education) today at 13:07.  
 

This letter states that “the executive has announced that schools and other education settings will have the half-term 

holiday break extended from 19 to 30 October. Education settings will be closed to all pupils during these two weeks 

including vulnerable children and children of key workers. Schools and other settings will reopen on Monday 2 

November……..As this is an extension of the half-term break, it is not intended to be used for remote learning.” 

 

As you are aware, our school photographer was scheduled to come in to our school to take our children’s school photos 

next week.  

 

We have rescheduled these dates and they are as follows: 

Monday 16th November (Senior School Year 5-7 and Nursery Photos) 

Tuesday 17th November (Junior School Years 1-4) 

Wednesday 18th November (Senior School) 

 

We would like to thank all our parents for their continued support in these challenging, unprecedented times and 

congratulate our little pupils on how well they have adjusted to the “New Normal” and for how hard they have been 

working. Well done! 

 

Have a lovely extended Hallowe’en Break, a good rest and quality family time.  

We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 2 November as usual. 

 

God bless 

 

Mrs B. Wilders & Staff  
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